
 
Thursday’s Thoughts 

Thursday, January 11, 2023 
 

Good evening Highland High School families I hope that this finds you well and safe, 
this is Mr. Zack, and here are your Thursday’s Thoughts for January 11, 2023.  There 
are 3 items of interest to follow.  If you miss any part of the message, please visit the 
Highland High School webpage on our Live Feed where there is a link to view this in its 
entirety as well as a link having been emailed to your primary email account. 
 

1.​ Happy Turnabout Day-eve. (reminder you must be in school at least ½ day to 
attend)  
Here are a couple of reminders for you to help make the night perfect: 

○​ The dance is from 7:00p to 10p. 
○​ Doors open at 6:45p. You will need a picture ID and your ticket when you 

arrive. 
○​ The doors will be locked at 8p. If you are not in at that time you will not get 

in. We do call home to anyone who bought a ticket and does not show up. 
○​ King/Queen ceremonies will be at 8:15p. 
○​ Upon your arrival, you will need to check your coat with one of our celebrity 

coat checkers. Then you will proceed to the table at the end of the main 
hallway at the event. There you will have to again present your  ID and your 
ticket to be checked in. Your ticket is unique to you so make sure you have 
the ticket that was sold to you.  

○​ At this table, you will leave with a time in which you can enter the 
photography line if you wish to take advantage of our professional 
photographer. Please make photography checks payable to Royce 
Photography.  

○​ If you are being picked up after the dance, please have your ride there by 
9:45p. 

○​ I truly want every one of you to have a great time, but we have to do it 
safely.  Hope to see everyone there. 

 
2.​ The ACC will host an Open House on January 17, 2024, and all families are 

welcome to attend with their students.  You can meet instructors, review key 
curricular materials, and see the classrooms for each program.  The Open House 
will run from 4:00 PM until 7:00 PM.  
 
Students enrolling in ACC programs are still eligible to participate in clubs, 
sports, and other activities.  Students can earn dual credit in their specific fields 
and are often recruited for employment.  If your student has questions about 
whether or not the ACC is the right fit, please visit the Open House and have them 
speak with their school counselor. 
 

3.​ Please be careful in the weather as we are looking at some seriously cold 
temperatures within the next week.   



 
 
 

 
 
That concludes our Thursday’s Thoughts, thanks for listening, be safe, and be well. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 


